
To all members of the Council of Bureaux 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  : 19 February 2019 
Our reference : New tax regime in the Netherlands 
Telephone : +31 70 3408293 
E-mail  : secretariaat.nlbureau@vereende.nl 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
In the past the service of clams handling for green card accidents was VAT exempted for our bureau. 
 
However, our tax authorities decided to change the rules on tax over handling fee. Therefore our 
Bureau will, as per 1 January 2019, have to pay tax over de handling fees we pay to other bureaus (or 
their agents we presume).  
 
This means that bureaus will have to  list the handling fee they receive from our Bureau for demands 
for reimbursements dated from 1 January 2019. We on our side will list the amounts we pay to a 
green card Bureau. 
 
We request you kindly to take note of these changes, and inform, if necessary, any agents working on 
behalf of your Bureau. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
H.M. Duurkoop-de Ruijter 
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